

## Go wild with Summer Reading at Brisbane City Council libraries!

Council's Summer Reading program kicks off from 9 December 2017 to 21 January 2018.

Summer Reading returns these school holidays to encourage children to enjoy the experience of reading by collecting stickers to complete their Summer Reading pocket book. Participants can collect stickers for their pocket book each time they attend a Summer Reading library event or finish reading a book. Children who have collected 10 stickers in their pocket book will receive an exciting **prize** as a reward!

Summer Reading offers terrific **free** events and activities, including:

Cartoon and writing workshops
Live performances
Music and science activities

And, it's **free** to participate.

Don't miss out on the fun! Visit your local library this summer and get reading.

For more information about the Summer Reading program, pick up a copy of *What's On in Libraries* (available late November), visit the website brisbane.qld.gov.au/libraries or phone Council on 3403 8888.